
Swish Meeting – 9th January 2011

Present
Emma, Cathy, David, Claire F, Kevin, Charlotte, Claire R, Rose, Jeff,
Hayley, Charlene,

Absent
Colin, Sam

Previous Meeting Action

First Responders.  Nothing as yet. CR

Father Christmas.  All went very well and was well received and
considered a success.  Cost to Swish was just over £100.

Newsletter needs a few minor tweaks to reflect the spend of CR
Swish.

Points Of Business Action

Financial Statement CR

Current total is £1271.11

No forecast spends coming up

Race night spend is lining up to be non-existent as it appears that enough
money will be raised from the proceeds.

Playgroup Garden Sanctuary will cost £190

Future Events

Race Night 26th February RR

Proposed that all prizes should really just be money as opposed to putting
in bottles of wine.

Only one race left to fill up, all the other 7 are taken.

Posters will be going up this week.

A float is required of at least £30 in £1 coins and notes to the value of
£20 would be useful CR



Ball  28th May 2011 EP

Proposal to have the Ball named ‘The Glass Slipper Ball.’  The idea of
having a carriage for photographic purposes has been banded about.
Photo required of Mr Sharmans device is required for consideration. KR

Catering needs to be looked at as the OWB is unlikely to be able to
provide.  Jane Taggart will be approached for a price for the buffet. RR

£1 up the bottle still to happen.

Themed Night (Beach) CN

Date required.  Proposed date 23rd July 2011.  Parish Council to be
approached with the date RR

Entertainment required includes, but not limited to – Surf Board, Slide,
Candy Floss (at least double than last time) bouncy castles and other
suitable entertainments

BBQ went very well and required again

More stalls required to keep peoples interest. All

Insurance required and needs to be investigated HV

New Years Eve

Swish has been approached by [anon] to take over the New Years event
at the village hall. All

Other Event Ideas

Possibility of doing a disco for the youth club age groups. Considered a
better idea to ask the youth council what they would like. KR

2012

The Parish Council have already proposed the possibility of running a
carnival in the village.  The idea is to request funds from the “The Jubilee
People’s Millions” fund.  Full details can be found at
www.peoplesmillions.org.uk



Any Other Business

Next Meetings

Sunday 6th February 2011 5.45pm at OWB/or TBA
Sunday 13th March 2011 5.47pm at OWB/or TBA


